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Brenden,

Further to our discussion this pm, the OCA takes no issue with the proposed Land Use
redesignation / amendment from Land Use District C-C1 to Land Use District DC/C-C1
provided this amendment is limited to the addition of an electric vehicle charging facility with
a single dual sided digital third-party advertising sign.

This location is some distance from residential buildings and there are already other digital
commercial signs in the vicinity.

Hence we would support the applicant(s) in this amendment.

Assuming this Land Use amendment 1s approved, we may have a few questions / comments at
the Development Permit (DP) application time related to traffic flow, access and additional
signs to ensure safety of traffic and pedestrians. We may also comment once the exact spacial
location and details ( eg brightness, etc) of the screen is selected.

We trust these comments of support are sufficient at this time.

Regards

Hugh R Stewart

VP Civic Affairs

Oakridge Community Association (OCA)

CPC2024-1079 Attachment 5 Page 1 of 1
ISC:UNRESTRICTED



